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Dear Ms. Dortch: 

COUNSEL 

MARK B. DENBO 

Relevant Radio, Inc. ("RRI"), by its counsel, respectfully requests Special Temporary 
Authority ("STA") associated with AM radio station KIXL, Del Valle, Texas (Facility No. 35011) 
("Station"). 

RRI is in the process of replacing the phasor and antenna tuning unit associated with the 
Station. Accordingly, the Station is being forced to operate with approximately 25 percent of 
effective radiated power, utilizing a non-directional antenna system. RRI expects the repairs to be 
completed in the near term, and will advise the Commission when licensed operations on the 
Station have been restored. 

In the meantime, while work is ongoing, grant of this STA would be in the public interest, 
as it will allow the Station to continue providing aural service to listeners in Del Valle, Texas and 
the surrounding areas without interruption. 

RRI hereby certifies that neither it, nor any party thereto, is not subject to a denial of federal 
benefits that includes FCC benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 
21 U.S.C. § 862. 



Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
April 13, 2023 
Page 2 

Please direct any questions regarding this matter to the undersigned. 

Mark B. Denbo 
Counsel to Relevant Radio, Inc. 

cc: Joseph Szczesny/FCC (via e-mail) 


